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NOTE BY THE SECRETARIAT 
 
 
 
By means of a note verbale dated 3 March 2015, the Embassy of the Kingdom of Norway in Santiago 
conveyed to the Executive Secretary of the Economic Commission for Latin America and the Caribbean a 
request by its Government that Norway be admitted as a member of the Commission.  
 
 The secretariat is accordingly transmitting herewith the text of this request to the members of the 
Commission for consideration and action at the thirtieth session of the Committee of the Whole. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15-00163 



2 

TRANSLATION BY THE SECRETARIAT 
 
 
 
 
 

ROYAL NORWEGIAN EMBASSY 
 
 
 
 
The Royal Norwegian Embassy presents its compliments to the Economic Commission for Latin America 
and the Caribbean (ECLAC) and has the honour to submit, through the present note verbale, a formal 
request by the Government of Norway for admission as a full member State of the Commission. 
 
 In this regard, the Embassy further has the honour to request ECLAC to initiate the relevant 
procedure to that end.  
 
 The Royal Norwegian Embassy avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Economic 
Commission for Latin America and the Caribbean (ECLAC) the assurances of its highest consideration. 
 
 Santiago, 3 March 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To the honourable 
Economic Commission for Latin America and the Caribbean (ECLAC) 
C I T Y 




